Notice

Watermain Replacement Project
January 7-30, 2019

Sections of the following roads will be
temporarily closed for construction to allow for
installation of new watermains:

Head Bay Road

North Maquinna Drive
Strange Road
Harbour View Road

During construction traffic will be reduced to one lane or re-routed.

Temporary water shut-offs will be required for construction.
Residents will be notified in advance.

We apologize for any inconvenience

(This project is funded by a grant from the Federal and Provincial governments
through the Clean Water and Wastewater Fund.)

For further information call the Village Office at
250-934-6344
(For after hours non-emergency, call (250)934-6344 and follow the prompts)



